
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 10/9/2013 2:13:23 PM
To: Campbell, Michael (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Eyeglass Lens Found at Carnival

fyi

From - Redacted
Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2013 2:11 PM 
To: SVP Reg Affairs Organization 
Subject: Eyeglass Lens Found at Carnival

Hi All,

An eyeglass lens was found near our Skee Ball area at today’s carnival.

Please contact me to claim it.

Thanks,

Redacted

Redacted
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Redacted

Office of the Vice President FERC and ISO Relations

Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Redacted
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